
Re: Ethylene Oxide and Phthalate Esters

Dear valued customer,

·

·

Sincerely, 

Ardent Mills Regulatory Team
AMRegulatoryRequest@ArdentMills.com

July 2, 2024

Thank you for your recent inquiry about Ethylene Oxide and 

Phthalate Esters.  

Phthalate Esters are not used in the milling process and not 

part of packaging used by Ardent Mills.

Ethylene oxide (EtO) is not used in the manufacturing process 

or present in final products made by Ardent Mills.

This is accurate to the best of our knowledge, based in part on 

information provided by the suppliers of ingredients.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any further questions or 

concerns.

Ardent Mills LLC
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